Objektbericht

OSTERREICHISCHE GESELLSCHAFT FOR LITERATUR

FALAIS WILGZEK, 1618 WIEN |, HEARENGASSES TEL @8 @ @0 M
Vienna, September 24th, 1973

Dear Mr, Auden,

Dp. Eraus is st present in Istanbul on vacatiom,
I hops you have meanwhile received the printed invitation
for the 2Bth. Gladly, we will send ome of our assistants,
¥r. Urbach, to call on you &t ths Altenburger Hof and walk
with you to the Josefsplatz, It takes five minutes to walk,
by car it would be at least fifteen. I hope 7hi5 le agree-
able to you.

According to Dr. Eraus' wishes I have gelected the
poems to be read by Mr. Benning, and he will nesd about 35
to 40 minutes. We would be very glad if you eould read
for 15 to 20 minutes, so that the whole program lasts for
about one hour.

With best regards,
Bincerly yours,

9 Ol B A
(Hella Bronold)

Hella Bronold (Sekretérin der OGL) an Auden

Datierung 24.9.1973

Material/Technik Brief

Inventarnummer LS-Aud.2.11

Beschreibung Brief, Wien, 24.9.1973. Im Brief werden die Details fur die
letzte Lesung Audens am 28.9.1973 in der OGL genannt (Lédnge der
Lesung etc.).
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